
Term: Autumn 2 December 2019 Issue 

 CHRISTMAS MEMORIES 

Mrs Gill begins her maternity leave and her class will be covered by Mrs Jones. Miss King begins her maternity 
leave in January and her class will be covered by Mr Lanyon. 
Mr Bishop is embarking on a one term sabbatical leave. 
We wish them all lots of luck on their endeavours and we look forward to their return. 

STAFF NEWS 

Well done children and staff for your super Nativity performances, they really were very special and moving, 
Thank you also for your hard work preparing for our Christmas Craft Fair and SMA’s Got Talent. We all had lots 
of fun on Christmas Party Day – we had games and activities in the morning with ‘Aladdin’s Cave’ and enjoyed 

our class parties in the afternoon.  

 

THANK YOU 

 

CHRISTMAS SERVICES – ST MARGARET’S CHURCH 

10:30am 
Welcoming the 
Christ Child Monday 23rd 

December 

6:00pm 
Carols by  
Candlelight 

Christmas Eve 11:00pm Midnight Mass 

Thank you for supporting the Blythswood Shoe 
Box Appeal.  We sent 132 boxes. 

SHOEBOX APPEAL 

Poppy Appeal Total raised: £292 

Bake Sale Total raised: £124 

Christmas Jumper Day Total raised: £96 



CONTACT DETAILS 

It would be very much appreciated if parents/carers could keep us up to 
date with any new address/phone details. This is necessary especially in 

cases of emergencies, unexpected school closures etc. 
 

RECEPTION APPLICATIONS 

All applications MUST be completed on line by 15th January 2020 to apply 
for a place at our school.  Please make sure you put 3 schools down on your 

application form as required. 
 

UNIFORM 

Lisa Schoolwear, Priory Road stocks our uniform. A payment scheme is 
available. Please check our website for details of full school uniform and PE 

kit.  Please make sure all uniform is labelled with your child’s name. 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

We offer a Breakfast Club every day which opens at 8:00am and costs £1 
per day. All are welcome to arrive between 8:00am and 8:30am. 

 

ONLINE SAFETY 

Online safety is a high priority for all of us. This Christmas, if your son or 
daughter receives a new gadget, or you would like tips about setting  

parameters for the use of a new device, there is plenty of advice at http://
www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 

INFORMATION 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 6th January 2020 08:45am Term starts for staff and pupils  

Please note the school office will be closed from Friday 20th December 2:00pm until Monday 6th January 2020 8:00am. 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/

